
 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024  
 
Year 5 – London Air Ambulance workshop 

 
        
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Next half term, the children in Year 5 will be taking part in a workshop led by London’s Air 
Ambulance as part of ETSP’s STEM fair offering. In the workshop, the children will find out 
about the roles and responsibilities of the London Air Ambulance crew and their mission to 
save lives. This is a part of initiative of encouraging young people to think about careers in 
STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) related subjects. 
  
 

Details are as follows-  
 
Date:  Afternoon of Monday 17th June at 12-12.30pm 
 
Time:  School day as normal 
 
Place:   Enfield Heights Academy 
 
Cost:  The workshop is free. 
 
Lunch:  Children will have lunch as normal.  
 
                       
Full school uniform must be worn.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Salik 

 


